
The US Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) is soliciting comments from the public; 
Federal, State, and local agencies and officials; Indian Tribes; and other Interested 
parties in order to consider and evaluate the impacts of this proposed activity. Any 
comments received will be considered by the Corps to determine whether to issue, 
modify, condition, or deny a permit for this proposal. To make this determination, 
comments are used to assess impacts to endangered species, historic properties, water 
quality, general environmental effects, and the other public interest factors listed above. 
Comments are also used to determine the need for a public hearing and to determine 
the overall public interest of the proposed activity. 

COASTAL ZONE MANAGEMENT CONSISTENCY: In Florida, the State approval 
constitutes compliance with the approved Coastal Zone Management Plan. In Puerto 
Rico, a Coastal Zone Management Consistency Concurrence is required from the 
Puerto Rico Planning Board. In the Virgin Islands, the Department of Planning and 
Natural Resources permit constitutes compliance with the Coastal Zone Management 
Plan. 

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC HEARING: Any person may request a public hearing. The 
request must be submitted in writing to the District Engineer within the designated 
comment period of the notice and must state the specific reasons for requesting the 
public hearing. 
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